
NOTICE 
'Students of 3rd & 5th semester are directed to show their college ldentity card at 
the time of entry in the college gate on 7th & gth December 2023. Students of 1st 
semester are directed to show their Library card in the college gate on both the 
days. Parents of those students are interested to come to the college for cultural 

programme they are directed to collect the invitation card from undersigned 
latest 6/12/2023. 

stntg 
Vice Principal 

Asansol Girls' College 
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